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Good afternoon everyane

Please disregard this email if you do not live in building 3.

Management has contacted Goffstown Lock to have the door to the elevator lobby from the garage checked. The lack is not working properly.
Fairpoint has found an issue with the line that connects to the intercam in this building.

Finally the card reader had a loose connection and was repaired on Friday.

Things come in 3's so we should be good for awhile!!

Please contact me if you have any issues.

Connie Garland



